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Senator Jan McLucas

Chair

Senate Select Committee on Medicare

Suite S1 30

Parliament House

CANBERRA    ACT    2600

Dear Senator McLucas

I am writing to provide you with the Tasmanian Government’s submission to the Senate Select Committee on Medicare.

My Government welcomes the opportunity to examine the issue of access to and affordability of general practice under Medicare.  Access to affordable health care services is an important issue that requires attention from all jurisdictions and health professionals to ensure that the primary health care needs of all Australians continue to be met in the long-term.  

Thank you for providing the Tasmanian Government with the opportunity to provide comment to this Inquiry.  I look forward to the Committee’s report on this important issue.  

Yours sincerely

Jim Bacon MHA
Premier
